
Ryley Bennett 
321 Washington Street 

American City, TX 23456 
(333)333-3333

ryleyb@email.edu 

February 23, 2021 

American City Parks and Recreation Department 
56 Elm Street 
American City, TX 23456 

To: Perry Davis, Program Coordinator 

Dear Perry Davis,

I am a freshman at American City High School, and I am applying to be a recreation level 
soccer referee on the weekends and after school. 

I have played soccer since I was five years old, and I am a starting forward on the ACHS 
JV soccer team. I also have experience as a Child Care Provider, so I am comfortable 
being around younger kids. I have several friends who are already soccer referees in your 
program, and they really enjoy the work. I am available starting immediately for the spring 
season. 

Thank you for considering me for part-time employment as a soccer referee. I am excited 
to get started and look forward to hearing from you soon. 

Respectfully, 

Ryley Bennett 




